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Office, Business <business_office@gracechristian.edu> Thu, May 28, 2020 at 1:36 PM
To: student_heerf_list@gracechristian.edu

Dear Grace students,

Grace is seeking federal assistance for expenses directly related to COVID-19. If Grace receives this grant,
funds will be available to you to help with your unexpected expenses. Please be accurate. Do not include
the same expense in more than one place. The total for all of your entries cannot exceed your total actual
expenses.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdTx2H5GU4xduWzZrZ2a6puOHwyWFzjWbL2B2-x2EjS6aF06A/viewform

If you have any questions, please feel free to email us at business_office@gracechristian.edu and we will
respond as promptly as possible.

BUSINESS OFFICE

P: (616) 261-1986 | F: (616) 538-0599
GRACE CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY
1011 ALDON ST SW, GRAND RAPIDS, MI 49509
HELP DESK helpdesk@gracechristian.edu

NOTE: Grace Christian University will be closed on Fridays in June and July.
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